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SADYR ZHAPAROV RESPONDS TO US SECRETARY OF STATE BLINKEN'S LETTER

- 12.02.2024

Kabar (12 February 2024)

 

Presidential Press Secretary Askat Alagozov published a response letter of Sadyr Zhaparov to a 
letter from US Secretary of State Antony Blinken.

He recalled that Antony Blinken sent a letter to the President of the Kyrgyz Republic Sadyr 
Zhaparov, expressing concern about the bill amending the Law On Non-Profit Organizations, which 
is being considered by the Parliament of Kyrgyzstan.

Alagozov said that on February 9, Minister of Foreign Affairs of Kyrgyzstan, Jeenbek Kulubaev, 
handed over to the US Ambassador to the Kyrgyz Republic Lesslie Viguerie a response letter from 
the head of state Sadyr Zhaparov to Antony Blinken.
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